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Health and Safety Committee  
A) 2014 Seminar Presentations provided by Toronto Public 

Health  
In conjunction with the office of Toronto Public Health, Ciara Parr, RN, MSc (A) 
and Stacey Kimura, RD, the committee facilitated three seminars for our 
residents:  

•  Falls Prevention  
•  Cooking for one or two, and  
•  Reading Food labels.  

 
Each seminar was well attended. Ciara and Stacey are excellent presenters. In 
addition to providing useful advice, those who attended the cooking 
demonstration had the opportunity to enjoy a healthy bowl of soup cooked in our 
meeting room kitchen.  
The following pages highlight the three presentations. We are exploring 
additional opportunities for 2015.  
 

B) Defibrillator Training 
 
The committee also hosted a refresher course on the use of the defibrillator 
located in the main lobby. 

  

  

Instructions on the use of the machine are stored below 
the defibrillator or refer to the link on the website for 
more detailed assistance. 
http://ycc323.com/handsbrochures.html 



 
 
  



 


